
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
The children have been working hard in school so far this half term and 
we have been following the guidelines to keep everyone safe. Staff in 
school test twice weekly and I would ask that you test your child at the 
beginning of the week before they come in to school. We are seeing a 
rise in cases across the school, so your support here is very much              
appreciated.  
I hope that you have a good weekend.  
With Best Wishes  

 
 
 

Principal  

 

School Uniform  
Our pupils always look very smart and are 
proud to wear their uniforms.  Please             
ensure that you child is always in the            
correct school uniform and this includes 
their school P.E. Kit, football kits are not 
allowed to be worn for school P.E. lessons. 
As a polite reminder long hair should be 
tied back and earrings should be a small 
plain stud.  
 
After School Clubs  
We are able to offer a wide range of After 
School Clubs to all year groups, including              
football, cooking and well being. We do have 
spaces in our tennis club and popcorn reading 
club. Thank you to the staff team for delivering 
the clubs. All clubs will be dismissed from the 
school hall at 4.30pm.  
 
Music Mark 
We have been awarded the Music Mark in recognition of our school’s 
commitment to a broad and balanced curriculum and the value that we 
place on music. Well done to all involved and to Mrs Kinsella for                   
supporting our music in school.  
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The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week  

There is a class reward prize for the class with the 
highest attendance throughout the term.  

 

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

YN  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 97% 97% 

92% 99% 95% 92% 

YN Theo Mullings 

YR Savannah Coni 

Y1 Alfie Green 

Y2 Millie-Rose Lockwood 

Y3 Layla-Rose Norton 

Y4 Harrison McHugh 

Y5 Alayna Imran 

Y6 Grace Wood 

Principal Awards  

96%

21st January World Religion Day 

28th January  Year 2 Class Worship 

7th February History Theme Week 

11th February Year 4 Class Worship 

18th February School closes for half term 

28th February School re-opens 

3rd March  World Book Day  

8th March Safer Internet Day 

14th March Science Week begins 

18th March Year 3 Class Worship 

25th March Year 1 Class Worship 

28th March Nursery Parent Meeting Week 

29th March Parent Meetings 

30th March Parent Meetings 

8th April Easter Celebration 
School closes for the Easter holiday 

25th April School re-opens for the Summer 
term 

2nd May Early Bank Holiday Celebration 
School closed 

3rd May KS1 Testing Period 

6th May Year 5 Class Worship 

9th May KS2 SATs Week 

17th May Whole School Photographs 

27th May Year 6 Class Worship  
Queens Platinum Jubilee 
Celebrations 
School closes for half term 

13th June School re-opens 

21st June Sports Day 

8th July Reception Class Worship 

22nd July School closes for the Summer 
holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star of the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Megan Tuckey Charlie Marsh 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 2 


